Bobbie Walthall

To: Carolyn Hicks
Subject: RE: Proposed Crosswalk at Kennedy Elementary

From: Carmen Seusy <CSeusy@usd497.onmicrosoft.com>
Date: October 13, 2015 at 7:30:08 AM CDT

To: "mthiel@lawrenceks.org" <mthiel@Ilawrenceks.org>
Subject: Proposed Crosswalk at Kennedy Elementary

As an employee of Kennedy Elementary | have seen many people cross at the intersection
where the crosswalk and crossing beacon are suggested. Adding one at the proposed location
would heighten

the safety at that intersection since families are currently crossing there anyway. If you have
any questions please contact me at this e-mail address. Carmen Seusy



